Good afternoon Parents/Carers,

Welcome back everybody, hope the break treated you well. This will be a really short one (I know, |
know, like me) this week because there has been a lot to do today, so here goes!

Polite reminder that if you child had a letter regarding Lexia, this is now running from 8.30am, on
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday ONLY.

If you are having a spring clean and you have any Lego, Duplo, sticklebricks,wooden train or wooden
garages, please can we have them? Any donations greatly appreciated.

Year 1 have 100% attendance this week so they will have a non-uniform day next Friday (I think Miss
Smith is more excited than the children).

I’'m sure by now that you are aware that is is our spring fair tomorrow at 10.30 until 13.13! Please
can you come and support, it sounds like it’s going to be a cracking event! Hats off to the PTA who
have worked their little socks off to pull this event together.They have been planning and organising
this for a long time so a huge thank you to them for all their efforts. Word of warning though, if you
don’t want to spend all your pennies on raffle tickets, avoid Mrs Fox because believe me she is like a
dog with a bone!

And that | think is about it! Hopefully see you tomorrow!



